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Production Adjustment at Manufacturing Facilities in Japan due to Spread of COVID-19 
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As previously notified, Subaru Corporation is currently suspending operations of its Gunma Manufacturing 

Plant due to the global spread of COVID-19, with plans to resume on May 11.* 

As infection prevention measures such as stay-at-home orders around the world are impacting our supply 

chain and sales activities, production at the Gunma plants will be adjusted after the reopening on May 11. 

* News releases dated April 1 and April 6         

 

 

Production adjustment at Gunma Manufacturing Plant: 

 

May 11–29, 2020 

 

- Main Plant and Yajima Plant (Automobiles): 

Operations to be reduced to a single shift from the originally-scheduled double shifts.  

(To operate first shift only) 

 

- Oizumi Plant (Engines and transmissions): 

Operations to be reduced in proportion to reduced production of the Main and Yajima plants. 
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